
Gold Coast Holiday Program

Thursday 24 September

Who are we? 

Little Dreamers was created by Young Carers, for Young 
Carers. As Australia’s leading Young Carer organisation, 

we work with young people who provide unpaid care for 
a family member with a disability, illness or addiction 

across a range of direct support programs. 

Over the past 11 years, we’ve become a game changing 
force in the Young Carer space, developing internationally 
recognised best practice programs and changing the lives 

of thousands of Young Carers across the country.

We’re working to improve the quality of life of Young 
Carers, with a vision to ensure that every single Young 

Carer around the world is supported by someone or 
something by 2030. 

What is the Holiday Program? 

Our Holiday Program provides Young Carers with fun, 
adventurous and interactive activities on the school holidays, 

giving them some respite and the chance to connect with 
other Young Carers. The program is led by our fabulous  

team of staff and volunteers! 

What’s coming up?

This September school holidays, we’re running our first 
exciting and action-packed day for Young Carers on the  
Gold Coast. Meet some incredible animals and have a  

blast playing games on the beach!.

What: Wildlife Sanctuary, followed by fun beach activities
When: Thursday 24 September, 10:00AM – 4:00PM

Where: Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary and Currumbin Beach

www.littledreamers.org.au @LittleDreamersAustralia



Booking Process & Cost 

Bookings are essential as places are limited!

If you’re interested in joining us at any of our upcoming September Holiday Programs, please follow these steps:

Please note: If you are already registered with the Carer Gateway, you can contact your Carer Gateway Carer 

Support Worker directly to request a place at Little Dreamers’ Holiday Program.

Important Note regarding safety and COVID-19: Little Dreamers is committed to providing safe activities for all Young Carers. In the event that any 
programs need to be cancelled we will attempt to provide these on an alternative day. All participants including staff and volunteers can only attend face to 
face events if they follow Australian Government COVID-19 guidelines and practices and have successfully completed a screening checklist before the event.

Chat to us for more info:
info@littledreamers.org.au

1800 717 515

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Alex (QLD State Manager)
alex@littledreamers.org.au 
0491 769 847

Contact Information

Step 1: 
Contact the Carer Gateway on 1800 422 737 to register 
your interest in the Little Dreamers Holiday Program. 

Step 2: 
Your allocated Carer Gateway Carer Support Worker will talk 
you through all the Young Carer programs available to you. 

From there, they can then refer you directly to Little Dreamers 
for the Holiday program and other relevant support programs. 
The Carer Gateway can fund the costs of the holiday program. 

Step 3: 
Once Little Dreamers receives your referral from the Carer Gateway, 

we’ll be in touch to confirm your place and provide more details!


